
 

Dear Murweh Shire Residents, 
 
Change to community Childhood Immunisations 
 
This notice is to inform residents that post 7 March 2024, there will be a change to the 
community Childhood Immunisation service that is usually held at the Charleville Town Hall 
and administered by Murweh Shire Council. 
 
Murweh Shire Council will no longer be the provider of this immunisation service, and 
Queensland Health will be offering the community Childhood Immunisation service from 
the Charleville Health Clinic situated at 67 Edward St Charleville. 
 
Community Childhood Immunisations will be held the last Friday of every month at the 
Charleville Health Clinic situated at 67 Edward St, Charleville. 
 
While Queensland Health are kindly continuing with the community Childhood 
Immunisation service, they will be closely monitoring the use of the service to assess its 
long-term viability.  
 
Residents are also encouraged to access their childhood immunisations requirements from 
your regular General Practitioner (GP) clinic using a prebooked appointment. 
 
Residents can assess their regular GP at: 
 
CWAATSICH: 94 Edward St, Charleville Phone: 07 46 543 277  
Website: CWAATSICH 
 
Acacia Country Practice: 4b Wills St Charleville Phone 07 4599 7658  
Website: Home - Acacia Country Practice (acaciacp.com.au) 
 
Charleville Health Clinic: 67 Edward St, Charleville Phone: 07 4621 2100  
Website: Charleville Health Clinic | South West Hospital and Health Service 
 
Murweh Shire Council warmly thanks the Royal Flying Doctor Service for their long-time 
support to the Childhood Immunisation service. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Bruce Scott OAM 
CEO Murweh Shire Council 

https://cwaatsich.org.au/
https://www.acaciacp.com.au/
https://www.southwest.health.qld.gov.au/hospitals-and-health-centres/charleville-health-clinic

